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Dates for 

your Diary 

   Stars of the week 

   Well done everyone,                     

    you are all amazing! 

 

3G Regan B 4W Andrew K 6J Amelia H  

3H Amelia R 5C Ekam S 6S Sam V  

3/4L Casper K 5H Kayden L    

4B Evelyn P 5/6BD Sam C    

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

 

Headteacher’s Award:                                          

Tyler K & Riley L 

 

  

This Half Terms Value — Perseverance 

   

Fri 18th Feb 

2022 

Break-up for 

half term 

 

Reminder that the school website address is  

https://

www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/ 

Mon 28th Feb 

Return to school 

for everyone 

Tues 8th March 

International 

Women’s Day 

Tues 8th 

Feb—       

Modern  

Foreign Lan-

guages Day 

 

Amazing Archers! 

This week, Mrs Brayne took 6 of our lovely year 5s to 
Wrekin College to take part in an archery competition. 
They had a fantastic time and were a real credit to our 
school. Well done to Edward T, Ekam, Flynn H, Abbie, 
Lily S and Ashmeet! 



 

  

Children's Autism Hub | Telford Autism Hub 
Our Children's Autism Hub is open to all children and young people aged 0-18, and their 
families, who have a diagnosis of Autism. To access our Children’s Autism Hub you need 

to be a resident of Telford and Wrekin 

                                                                                  
https://www.telfordautismhub.org.uk/childrens-
autism-hub 

www.telfordautismhub.org.uk  

Changes to the self-isolation period for those who test positive for COVID-19 

From Monday 17 January, people who are self-isolating with COVID-19 will have the 
option to reduce their isolation period after 5 full days if they test negative with a 
lateral flow device (LFD) test on both day 5 and day 6 and they do not have a tem-
perature. For example, if they test negative on the morning of day 5 and the morn-
ing of day 6, they can return to their education or childcare setting immediately on 
day 6. 

The first test must be taken no earlier than day 5 of the self-isolation period, and 
the second must be taken the following day. All test results should be reported to 
NHS Test and Trace. Please also notify school by email on a3129@telford.gov.uk 

If the result of either of their tests is positive, they should continue to self-isolate 
until they get negative results from two LFD tests on consecutive days or until they 
have completed 10 full days of self-isolation, whichever is earliest.  

Anyone who is unable to take LFD tests or anyone who continues to have a temper-
ature will need to complete the full 10 day period of self-isolation.  

LFT kits should now be available for collection from The Place at Oakengates and 
at local libraries, in addition to the normal supply at pharmacies (which we’re 
aware has been really patchy recently).  

The link for       
ordering online is 
here:  Order 
coronavirus 
(COVID-19) rapid 
lateral flow tests - 
GOV.UK 
(www.gov.uk) 

https://www.telfordautismhub.org.uk/childrens-autism-hub
https://www.telfordautismhub.org.uk/childrens-autism-hub
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http://www.telfordautismhub.org.uk
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
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Poetry Competition! 

Please see the information below about a new exciting poetry competition! If you’re interested in         

entering, please see Mrs Slow for an entry form. Good luck!   

  

  

     Important Online   

       Safety Notice 

We have recently been made aware that some of our pupils have 

been using an app and website called omegle . 

This app pairs two strangers together to talk to each other on     

video.  

This site is not appropriate for children. 

 The Internet Safety organisation ‘Internet Matters’ states  

‘Omegle does not appear to have robust moderation nor is there a registration or age           

verification making them a potential target for online predators. There were also investiga-

tions into online child abuse on Omegle along with reports of racism, extremist views, scams, 

and cyberbullying ‘ 

Please take care to try and protect your child from visiting this site at 

home as it puts them at risk of harm. 


